
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/24/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06832-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 2:1 8 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 2:13 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Rosa, Kimberly <kimberlv.rosa@pdshealth.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 10:26 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing to express my support for Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) rate request under Docket No. 
20250011-EI. 

As a residential customer, I’ve seen firsthand the value of FPL’s continued investment in reliable infrastructure 
and quality service. I understand that rate adjustments are necessary to ensure that the company can continue to 
deliver safe, resilient, and forward-thinking energy solutions for Florida’s growing needs. 

I appreciate the opportunity to provide input and respectfully ask that you give FPL’s request your full 
consideration. 

Kim Rosa 

C 407-399-4556 

1 


